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	Letter from the Government of the STATE OF Qatar concerning the 2026 Plenipotentiary Conference (PP-26)

	

	


I have the honour to transmit to the Member States a letter from the Government of the State Qatar on the holding of the 2026 Plenipotentiary Conference (PP-26) in Doha (Qatar).
	Houlin ZHAO
	Secretary-General

	Summary
The Secretary-General has received a letter from the Government of State of Qatar regarding the holding of the 2026 Plenipotentiary Conference (PP-26) in Doha (Qatar).
Action required
The Plenipotentiary Conference is invited to consider this invitation. 




State of Qatar
Ministry of Communications and Information Technology
Minister's Office
Ref: WITM/ShTMR/251/2022
26 May 2022
H.E. Mr Houlin Zhao
Secretary-General
International Telecommunication Union
Geneva, Switzerland
Subject: Hosting of the 2026 ITU plenipotentiary conference
Dear Sir,
The Ministry of Communications and Information Technology hereby presents its compliments. Further to the meeting between the delegation of the State of Qatar and your Excellency on 7 March 2022, during the World Telecommunication Standardization Assembly, regarding the desire of the State of Qatar to host the 2026 ITU plenipotentiary conference (PP-26). It is our pleasure to officially announce that the State of Qatar would like to request hosting the PP-26 and would be honoured to receive your formal approval in this regard.
[bookmark: _Hlk106609982]The State of Qatar would like to host the conference as it is the primary event where ITU Member States define the role of the Union in driving the development of telecommunications, information, and communication technologies (ICTs), as well as strengthening collaboration with the ITU and enhance views and experience exchange in the ICT field. The State of Qatar has a strong ICT infrastructure that is compliant with international standards, making it one of the leading countries in the world in this regard. The State of Qatar is also a world leader in organizing and hosting major events, including high-level global and regional conferences across a variety of sectors.
Finally, we are confident that the State of Qatar would host PP-26 and Member States’ delegations with great success. It would thus be an honour and a pleasure to hold the conference in Doha, Qatar. Also, we assure you that we are fully committed to working with you and the ITU Council to provide all the necessary information to ensure a smooth process to the best.
Sincerely
(signed)
Mohamed bin Ali Al Mannai
Minister of Communications and Information Technology
 www.itu.int/plenipotentiary/ 
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